
From:   JOHN LOGAN   

To:   Anthony Serafini   
Date:   December 29, 2014

Subject:   
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

A Supplement Statement responding to the inquiry, reference number 26176,  has been added as a new
attachment to the application. Please call upon us if there are any questions. On behalf of
AeroVironment, Inc., we appreciate the Commission's consideration.   

Respectfully,   

john e. logan


